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8th May 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,
I am pleased to advised that we have organised a trip to the Winter Gardens & Museam, followed by a visit to Mowbray Park  on June 4th 2024. This is an opportunity for our students in Years 4, 5 & 6 (if not going to Derwent Hill) to understand more about our local history, as well as our enviorment. 
The Trip will take place during school time, but please ensure children are in school by 8.45am at the latest. We will be returning at approximately 3.15-3.30pm, depending upon traffic. A dojo message will be sent on the day if the children are to return a little later. 
Pupils must wear full school uniform. If your child usually receives a free school meal, they will be entitled to a school prepared packed lunch, providing you inform us that you wish this to happen by no later than 24th May, 2024. 

Please can you complete and return the consent form below to the class teacher no later than May 24th. 

Kindest regards,


Mrs Dionne Dunn
Headteacher
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I consent for my Child(ren) to attend the Sunderland Winter Gardens & Museam and Mowbray Park 
Names of Child(ren): __________________________________

Year Groups_____________________

Signed: ____________________________________Name: ________________________
My child is in receipt of free school meals and I will require a School Packed lunch




Ham Sandwich

Cheese
 Sandwich

Tuna Sandwich 

My child is in receipt of free school meals and I will not require a School Packed lunch                      

